
Older Adult Network Subcommittee of the 
County Health Council 

January 19, 2022 
 
We switched over to using the county Zoom account and there was some mix-up with 
attendees.  We will try additional reminders next month. 
 
Jenn Bartram reported that she is seeing that a lot of patients have COVID.  Her grief groups are 
busy; people are struggling with many issues.  The additional COVID testing site at Overlook 
Park is working well; it was very welcome and needed in our community. 
 
Bernadette Lauritzen reported that the Senior Centers are still limiting in person attendance to 
10 people at a time.  Sometimes that would be fulfilled with only staff members. AARP will do 
taxes again this year, but not out of the Senior Centers; locations still to be determined.  The 
Los Alamos senior center may remodel the kitchen in March. 


